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Dear 3rd grade families,
Several families have been experiencing trouble receiving emails from me so I will be sending home hardcopies until the end of the year. There will be loads of important ‘end of the year’ info and I don’t want to leave anyone out. Here is what we are up to this week…
Reading/Grammar:   We will be reading "Visitors From Space”.  This is an expository non-fiction piece about space. Our focus this week will be on using text clues such as headings and pictures to help locate information. 
Writing:   Students will be working on a secret project for Mrs. Davidson this week. Her last day with is May 5th and we are looking to make her last few weeks with us as special as possible.
Math:  Tuesday we will be testing on topic 16, perimeter and area. Our next topic is time and temperature. No math homework on Tuesday!
Science: We will continue to observe our caterpillars. This week they will form into their pupa and begin the process of becoming Painted Ladies.
Social Studies: Wednesday we begin our last social studies unit…economics. This is always a big hit with the kids as we learn the importance of earning a living, the differences between needs and wants, and ways to spend and save money.
Info to know: 
- April 25th, 26th Mrs. Peterson out for training

- April 26th- 28th, SAGE testing 

- April 29th, PTSA bingo night and book orders due

- May 2nd, begin choice lit study

- May 5th, Mrs. Davidson’s last day

- May 6th, early release day/specials

- May 11th, McDonalds Night and Anthem Science Fair
Respectfully,
Mrs. Peterson 
